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violently resented when- it was applied here in a very modified
form . The United Nations Assembly applied closure and deter-
mined that there would be three speakers supporting the resolu-
tion, three speakers opposing the resolution and-that the vote
would then be taken . As we were,neither supporting nor oppos-
ing the resolution, we could not be~one of those three ; and
there was no move to amend the resolution .

On that resolution there was no gratuitous or other
condemnation-by Canada but there has been an'expression of -
regret that certain members of the United Nations had felt it
necessary to take " the law into their own hands when the matter
was before the Security Council ; and there was an expression
of regret that what took . place in the Middle East was used as
a screen to obscure the horrible actions7 the horrible interna-
tional crimes, that were being committed .in mid-Europe afthe
same time . Events in the LLiddie East-made it more difficul t
to marshal world opinion'in unanimous and vigorous condemnation
of what was taking place in Hungary at that . very moment Q

That is what we regretted, We feel that there can
come out of this situation one that will be better than that
which existed previously . It is our hope,and it has been our
objective to get all those in the Western ~alliance to whic h
my hon. friend referred working together toward the-common ob-
jective-of a settlement of the mid-Eastern situation that will
be lasting and that will involve the recognition of the exist-
ence of Israel as a state set up by the United Nations an d
something which-the United Nations is in honour bound to defend
and to see maintained . It is our-hope that there will be some
kind of a lasting settlement -- I will not say a permanent one
because permanence is rarely found in any hucian activities or
human achievements -- though it is difficult to find with whom
in all those Arab nations a settlement could be made that would
tàke into account the real interests of the population of each
of those countries . It is difficult to find anyone who can
form the kind of a government .which would take the over-all
broad view of the interests of the whole population and not the
interests of a small group of the 'population, - -

But difficult as it may be, we cannot expect that
the North African nations or some of the Asiatic nations will
achieve in a decade the kind,of democracy that it_took many
centuries for the' United Kingdom, France and the other western
democracies to achieve . You cannot bring about in that short
order . that which has been the product,of not . alrrays successful
and wise efforts, but of a process of trial and error that-
rrent on over .a long period of time and brought about an atti-
tude that changed the form of administration` of the European
countries from medieval feudalism to popular democracy ; and
it is not going to be easy to bring that about .in any short
time, though we possibly now move faster, .especially in moving
from one physical place to another,,than we_,ever moved pre-
viously. -
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